[image: image1.wmf]
MINISTÉRIO DA DEFESA

HOSPITAL DAS FORÇAS ARMADAS

To Olga Diaz de Rada Pardo





Brasília, January 6th, 2012
Secretaria de coordinación de los Anales del Sistema Sanitário de Navarra
Pabellón de Docencia (recinto Hospital de Navarra)
C/ Irunlarrea, 3. E-mail: anales@cfnavarra.es
31008 Pamplona (Navarra) – España

Dear Secretaria Olga Pardo, 
The authors Lister Arruda Modesto dos Santos, Vitorino Modesto dos Santos, Débora Nassif Pitol and Daniel Fernandes Duailibi, are sending to your consideration the original version of the manuscript: Intravenous lipoma and pulmonary sarcoidosis treated with prednisone, to be submitted as Nota Clínica. 

We declare that this manuscript is submitted only to the Anales del Sistema Sanitário de Navarra, and we transfer all copyright ownership of the manuscript referenced above to this Journal in the event the work is accepted for publication. We warrant that this manuscript is original, does not infringe upon any copyright, is not under consideration by another journal, and has not been published elsewhere. 

All the coauthors have contributed to perform the original version of the manuscript; they have reviewed and approved the submitted version, they agree to its publication in this Journal, and authorize the corresponding author to sign the correspondence in their behalf. 
We hope to hear from you soon, 

Professor Vitorino Modesto dos Santos, MD, PhD
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